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Friday 17th December 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Christmas Jumper Day – Tuesday 19th December  
 

To coincide with our Christmas Lunch on Tuesday 19th December children are invited to wear a 
Christmas Jumper in exchange for a donation in support of this term`s  Newman Catholic 
Collegiate charity, Douglas Macmillan 
 
Donations to Macmillan can be made directly through Scopay on the Autumn Newman Collegiate 
line or by bringing in the donation on the day in a labelled envelope which can be paid by the 
office onto your scopay account. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal      
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